## BEACON ENGLISH DAY SCHOOL

10/1, K.C.C. Mitra Street, Belgharia, Kolkata - 700056 | REGD. No. - S/1L/35709

Date: 17.05.2020 Contact: 9007545915

## AN APPEAL TO GUARDIANS

Dear Guardians.

I would like to appreciate all my students and guardians for putting a positive approach in this stringent condition and for cooperating with us throughout. We all know that we have to stay together and united in this universal chaos. Most governments around the world have temporarily closed educational institutions in an attempt to contain the spread of the covid-19 pandemic. They have strictly instructed to keep any kind of academic organizations completely slammed till they notify us. There is lot of uncertainty regarding when everything will normalize again. It is unpredictable for us concerning when will our students be able to continue their normal schooling and physically attend their classes.

In lieu of this, we all have to stay connected online and keep continuing your online virtual sessions. It has already been a month that we have initiated our online procedures through the easiest social platform available. I am very glad to state that we have received an overwhelming response and therefore I would not only like to appreciate rather congratulate our whole fraternity for this.

Consequently, it is also very important that our guardians come forward and support our institution economically. We completely understand that we all are striving and struggling an economic battle currently due to this pandemic and lockdown. But, you also have to be compassionate and accept that we had to close down just before the most important part of our financial and academic year. The complete process of re-admission and distribution of books got delayed thereafter we had to surge through losses. We believe this delay was also troublesome and a matter of concern for all of you.

Their have been couple of guardians who have already stepped forward and completed their ward/s re-admissions online smoothly. We have benefited you with online payment platforms to do so. But to a matter of fact, still there are lots of guardians who have not even cleared the monthly tuition fees for this year. I earnestly request them to clear their monthly fees for the month of April & May as soon as possible so that the school can remunerate the teaching and non-teaching staffs. In case of failure it will be difficult for us to continue online services. We care for each and every employee of our organization as everyone is a significant member of our family. The growth and the economical existence of our organization now depend on the guardians.

P.S.: For any further query, contact 9007545915

BANDANA GHOSH THAKUR

PRINCIPAL